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To: Lochmere Board of Directors

From: Ken Litowsky, Chair
Loch Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee

Subject: Monthly Report: July 2017

The committee held its first meeting on July 5.  During that meeting, Andy Siouville presented a
draft committee charter.  After clarifying the scope of the committee’s work, the committee
voted to adopt the charter.

During the meeting, Ken Litowsky was selected to be the committee chair.  Anthony Johnson
was selected to be the committee secretary.

Since the first meeting, the committee:
· has developed an expanding list of suggestions to improve pedestrian and driver safety
· has begun evaluating the suggestions
· has set up a system to communicate and to share information electronically.

The committee is:
· developing a Statement of Committee Goals to guide our work
· developing a Definition of Success so that we evaluate our results
· developing rating criteria to evaluate the “pros and cons” of each action
· researching (including receiving information from Jerry Jenson, Town of Cary) methods

to reduce speed and cut-through traffic

If the members of the Board have any questions, please let me know.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Litowsky
ramskee@gmail.com
919-622-5116


